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1303 N. Milwaukee Avenue 
Libertyville, Illinois 60048 

847-377-7100 

January 22, 2014 

 
 

Attendees: Terry Cox-CCCLC Co-Chairman, Lou Bruno-Fremont Cert, Don Portzen-RLB,    

Michael Jackson-LCEMA, Mundelein CERT, Roger Wickersheim-Mundelein CERT, John 

Schmidtke-Antioch CERT, John McKeown-Wauconda EMA/CERT. 

Meeting called to order by CCCLC Co-Chairman Terry Cox at 7:05PM 

It was noted that we didn’t have a quorum for the meeting. Co-Chairman Cox advised that this 

would be an informational meeting.  

 

Review of Last Meeting Minutes October 23, 2013-Mike Jackson advised that the meeting 

minutes weren’t available at this time, but would be sent to those in attendance via e-mail. 

Grant Update:   Mike Jackson stated that the CCCLC was invited to apply for Illinois Citizen 

Corps/Individual and Community Preparedness Grant. It should be noted that we didn’t apply as 

we wouldn’t be able to meet the grant criteria/requirements at that timeframe. 

 

LCCC Website-John McKeown advised that the last approved meeting minutes was posted on 

the site.  John stated that he also received the CCCLC Equipment Inventory and would be 

posting this information upon some follow-up work. 

 

CERT Local Training Classes & Training Opportunities: 

Wauconda CERT Class to start on Thursday January 23, 2014 

Fremont Township to host CERT training on February 18, 25, Mar 1 (Sat), 4, 11, 19, 25 & April 1, 2014. 

The classes will be held at the Fremont Township Office 22376 W. Erhart Road Mundelein, Illinois. 

 

 



 

Upcoming Events 

Fremont Township CERT invited to speak at Grayslake Exchange Club January 30, 2014  

On Winter Safety. Also a presentation is scheduled for the Library on February 5, 2014 at 

7:00PM. 

 

Fremont Township will be doing a Community Radio Show with WRLR 98.3 on January 29, 

2014 at around 8:20AM. It is the intention for the partnership with the Radio Station to do local 

programming on the station. 

 

 
Old Business: 

Brief discussion on ID cards for CERT members. It wasn’t truly known if the ID cards were for 

the CCLC membership or CERT Membership. This would be a follow-up. 

Co-Chairman Cox stated that last week he received a request from General Manager Sheri 

Vyfvinkel asking if we could meet to discuss upcoming 2014 County Fair needs. 

New Business: 

Co-Chairman Cox advised that we have received the contract/agreement from the Lake County 

Fair. 2014 Fair dates and times are listed below: 

Wednesday July 23 to Sunday July 27. 

Reminder that we still need new board members to replace those that have left the Council. 

 

Adjournment: Informational Meeting adjourned at 8:30PM. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Michael Jackson 

Lake County EMA 


